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February 28, 1979

Mr. Royce J. Carter, Executive Director

Greenville County Planning Commission

P.O. Box 1947 Courthouse Annex o
Greenville County, South Carolina 29602

Re: Pending PUD Application-Addendum No. 2

Dear Mr. Carter:

You are hereby respectfully advised that Pebblepart, Ltd., the
applicant of record for the currently Pending PUD Application
for cur Pebble Creek Community, presented the aforementioned

addendum to the residents of our community at our 1979 Annual
Meeting on February 27, 1979.

We are pleased to inform you that we are in full support of
this addendum yhich authorizes the Zoning Adrinistration and
the Planning Commission to dpprove certain minor changes in the
Application and the Mzaster PUD Plan, which may be required by
detailed site design studies or future market conditions.

By unanimous vote, we endorse this addendum and respectfully
request that vou consider and gpprove its incorporation in the

Planned Unit Develepment Application for our Pebble Creek Community.

Sincerely,

OQ(';_/M-U—a /gc/g/dﬂ7

Mr. Jares Sullivan
Vice President and
Chairman, fArchitectural
Control Committee
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P. O. Box 296 Taylors, SC 2¢

P - ————— et

s MR PRI b sy

e AN

4328 RV-2

L



